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November 1,1984
3Fil84-03

Mr, 3. P. O'Reilly>

Regional Administrator, Region II
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
IE Inspection Report No. 84-14
Supplemental Response

Dear Sir:

On June 29, 1984, Florida Power Corporation (FPC) responded to the subject
Inspection Report (3F0684-17). In the Corrective Action, FPC committed to
install, by October 31, 1984, an enhanced program that will be available in the
Control Room which will more fully meet the requirements of IWP-6210 and IWV-
6210. Because of software developmental and hardware problems, this enhanced
program will not be completed until November 30,1984.

Sincerely,

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management
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